
I am opposed to HB1171 because no adult has the right to take the life of an unborn baby or
child.   No adult has the right to use a child for their sexual pleasure.  It is the right of the child to
be protected by adults in society not destroyed.  Children are a precious gift to our future as a
society.  Maryland needs to stand against this evil and protect those most innocent members of
our community.  Do not unleash this horror on our children.


